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February 11, 1982

The Honorable William J. Casey
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Bill:

On February 4, 1982, the Senate Select Committee on
Intelligence received copies of the proposed Executive Order"
on National Security Information. The Committee is committed
to expeditiously reviewing the contents of the new Order and
forwarding its comments and observations to the Administration.
Senator Goldwater has requested that the review of the Order
be handled by the Subcommittee on Legislation and the Rights
of Americans.

To better understand the differences between the proposed
Order and E.O. 12065, the Subcommittee will conduct a briefing
on the proposed Order prior to forwarding its comments to the
Administration. We wish to invite you to appear before the
Subcommittee at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, February 24, 1982 in
Room 5-407 of the Capitol to discuss the proposed Order. The
meeting will be closed. While you are invited to present any
comments you wish on the new Order, the Committee requests that
you be prepared to answer questions on the changes in the
‘Executive Order and its impact on the work of your Agency.

The Committee is committed to expeditious consideration of
the matter and appreciates your cooneration. :

Sincerely,
Harrison H. Schmitt
Chairman, Subcommittee on

. Legislation and the Rights
&3 . of Americans
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